
 

PEARL CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 Public Hearing and Regular Meeting  

 October 19, 2022 

 

President Bremmer called the Regular Meeting to order @ 6:30PM. 

After Roll Call the Board approved the October 19, 2022 agenda.  

The Board recognized guests and public comments were allowed. There were no comments. 

The Board approved the Consent Agenda consisting of the minutes from the September 21 

public hearing and regular session. The bills and payroll through October 14, 2022 for 

$568,825.45 was also approved. Facility use forms for the Pearl City Extreme Volleyball 

program was also approved.  

 

Communications:  

Dr. Schiffman shared information on how to run and be elected for the School Board positions in 

April. There are three seats that are up in April.  Information can be found on the main page of 

the district website www.pcwolves.net  

Dr. Schiffman shared that in November he would like to recommend a change to the date for the 

December school board regular meeting and public hearing on the levy.  

 

New Business: 

1.  The School Board discussed the Greenhouse project and the estimated finances of the project. 

A Greenhouse Committee will be formed to help with the project. The district will look to 

complete grants, outside organizations and donations for help financially with the project.  

2.  The School Board approved the resignation of Janet Rauch as JH Girls Basketball coach for 

the 2022-2023 season.  

3.  The School Board approved the hiring of Devin Martens as JH Girls Basketball Coach for the 

2022-2023 season.  

4. The School Board approved the following volunteers for the Winter extra-curricular activities.  

Walter Ollie--HS boys basketball 

Jamie Graf--speech 

Noah Radmore--Speech 

Rhys Love--Speech 

Rory Leverton--Speech 

Tim Slater--HS girls basketball 

Jenna Foley--HS girls basketball 

5. The School Board approved the May 3-5 trip to Camp Timberlee. 

6. The School Board approved the School Maintenance Project Grant which will be used for the 

HVAC system in the JH/HS wing.  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:12pm 

 


